Interim Head - Mr Luke Coles 01249-812608 www.priestley.wilts.sch.uk admin@priestley.wilts.sch.uk



Priestley Primary School
Prince Charles Drive
Calne
Wiltshire
SN11 8TG

'Placing learning at the heart of everything we do

6 November 2024

Dear Parents

TRIPS AND VISITS - 2024-2025

We have taken the opportunity to review the experiences that we are offering the children, to have a greater curriculum focus before, during and after any trip or visit, to ensure that it is as meaningful as possible.

We have previously spread the cost of the year's trips and visits over the 6 terms and found that we didn't receive enough money across the year to make it a viable option.

We have always been very proud as a school to offer a great range of trips and experiences to all our pupils and will to continue to subsidise them as much as we can, as we know they are very important to all the children. However, we have decided that we will now ask for contributions on a trip/visit by trip/visit basis. Rest assured we do work hard to get the best value for money where we can.

Whilst we know we are living in difficult economic times, if we do not receive sufficient contributions towards the trips and visits, we will unfortunately have to cancel them. This would be a great shame as the children get so much out of these experiences.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Luke Coles

Interim Headteacher